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Tena koe N

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
| refer to your official information request of Friday 2 August 2019 for:

Please provide a copy of all briefings, reports and aide memoire provided to your minister (since the
Ardern Ministry took office) whose primary subject is the screen industry

The Ministry for Women has not provided the Minister for Women any briefings, reports, or aide
memoires whose primary subject is the screen industry during the period of the current
government.

However, please contact the Ministry if there is anything specific you would like to discuss further
related to this request. You can contact us at ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz.

Official Information Act responses

The Ministry routinely publishes, to the Ministry’s website, responses given to requests made
under the Official Information Act 1982. This response will be considered for future publication of
Ministry Official Information Act responses. If published, your personal details will be redacted. If
you have any concerns or comments related to this, please let us know by emailing
ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz, within two weeks of the date of this letter.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na

Renee Graham
Chief Executive



